Harvey Bartz

I fully support the draft wastewater permit for 3M Chemical Operations in Cottage Grove. As a
resident of Oak Park Heights, our health, and the health of all residents relies on the actions by the
State, Washington County, and our communities to protect us.

Thank you for this work.
Sincerely, Harv Bartz,
Oak Park Heights.



